vUr
Elopd's Negister of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Sereet, BE.C.
23rd September, 1914,

Dear Sirs,

1 duly received your letter of the 1st ultimo
respecting the case of your steamer "ONWARD HO", and with
ragard thereto I beg to acquaint you that I am still awalting
a report from Mr.T.C.Mitchell, the Socliety's Surveyor at
Vancouver, of his survey on the vesssl,

I may add that the gentlemgn you nention in vour
communication is Lloyd's Agent and nof this Society's Surveyor.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.
Messrs. The British Columbia Packers Assoclation,

VANCOUYER,

B.c.
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